
 

  

BRENTWOOD BOROUGH COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF VACANCY  

 

 
 
 
 

 SOUTH WEALD WARD 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN under Section 87(2) of the Local 

Government Act 1972 that a casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of 
Borough Councillor for the South Weald ward, following the resignation of 
Councillor Tom McLaren. 
 
An election will be held if TWO electors from within the Borough request, in 
writing, that the Returning Officer commence the procedure to hold an 
election to fill the vacancy.  
 
On receipt of a request to fill the vacancy, the Returning Officer will set a date 
for an election to be held within 35 days computed in accordance with Section 
243 of the said Act. 
 
Dated 13 March, 2023 
 
Jonathan Stephenson 
Returning Officer 
Town Hall 
Ingrave Road 
Brentwood 
Essex 
CM15 8AY 
 
 


